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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN. 

I give full support to the Bob Katters Bill regarding the Uber issue. 

I personally retired 2 years ago at age 68 and invested my superannuation into a taxi 

licence. 

With the Taxi income and some personal savings i can survive w ithout approaching 

Centre Link . 

If UBER gains control ,I am doomed . 

Please give the Katter Bill full support. 

Kindest Regards 

Col Lawrie 
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